


[ ask also to reduce the size of the homes/castles in the ALR areas.

What has been constructed on Westminster Hwy, Blundell, Granville, No 2 Road, Monteith, Sidaway, No’s 5
and 6 Roads and the South Richmond/Finn Road area are so totally unnecessary and violate or abuse the ALR.
I understand that a number of these estates will be used as family hotels or B & B’s.

[ strongly suggest you monitor these properties closely.

Towers are another topic, and with the densification of Richmond with Towers and Mega Houses (by
subdividing existing properties to allow multiple mega houses on what was formerly a single family dwelling,
not to mention the Steveston High School property plan) you will need to consider the expansion of the
infrastructure such as transit, Hospital, Schools, Community Centres, Child Care, Senior Centres.

If those erecting the Dream House only to park their money to come and go as they please, they are not
contributing to the economy in hydro, electricity, retail, grocery, entertainment, PST, GST but indeed take the
medical and OAS as an entitlement, City Hall needs to consider what they are missing.

One house, only 1-2 years old was built for $1M + has now been put on the market a year later for double
that. Money laundering?

In closing I ask that you pull back and adjust the bylaws for home building to fit and re-create the
neighbourhood affect.

Yours respectfully,

Rickey and Lana McClelland
3160 Wardmore Place
Richmond, BC V7C 1S7
604-270-2708
Lana8811(@shaw.ca






